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A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, January 7, 2015 at 

26651 S Valencia.  Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Joe Overton, Gary Jones, Recording Secretary Margarita Lozoya, 

Field Manager Alfonso Garcia and Engineer Greg Dunnan were in attendance. 

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

 The meeting was called to order on Wednesday January 7th, at 7:00PM. 

Call to the public 

 No one from the public was in attendance.   

 

Old Business 

 December minutes were read and approved. 

New Business 

 Reviewed questions with Greg Dunnan regarding the Riggs Rd expansion project. 

 Elizabeth Fulghum was re-elected President by the Board for the 2015 year. 

 

Adjournment 

 Joe Overton moved to adjourn the meeting. 

 Gary Jones seconded the motion. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum       

 

______________________________________________ 

Joe Overton    

  

 

______________________________________________ 

Gary Jones 
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